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09/09/2024  09:27:532024/0769/P OBJ Paul Syrysko I note the revision to planning to assuage concerns over visual impact. 

However, I feel the folding approach will not help as working teams will soon "forget" to fold this away and the 

structure will thus be left permanently raised. 

In our adjacent property we installed a discreet man-safe anchor system precisely to avoid such visual blight 

to our neighbours.

09/09/2024  19:27:492024/0769/P OBJ Camden Town 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

The revised proposal is not acceptable as the guard rail will not get folded down after use. It would not be 

possible to enforce folding down, therefore the proposal does not mitigate the negative impacts we have 

identified previously. 

Please refer to our comments regarding the previous retrospective application for a guardrail for details of 

what these impacts are.

As there is a suitable alternative: namely a fall arrest system, addressing the same safety concerns and 

actually providing safe maintenance access to the parapets beyond the railings, there is no reason for not 

adopting a safer and cheaper solution.

The CTCAAC objects to this application.

Page 2 of 9


